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Notice of Public Comments for the 2025 Tucker County 
Comprehensive Plan Tucker County Planning Commission

The Tucker County Planning Commission will host two public meet-
ings to present the revised Tucker County Comprehensive Plan. The 
first meeting is scheduled for 6 p.m. Tuesday, Feb. 25, 2025, in the Da-
vis Town Hall (505 William Avenue) in Davis. The second meeting is 
scheduled for 6 p.m. Thursday, Feb. 27, 2025, in the Old Courthouse 
Courtroom (211 First Street) in Parsons.

A copy of the full text of the proposed 2024 Comprehensive Plan 
is available for review at no charge at Five Rivers Public Library in 
Parsons, the Mountaintop Public Library in Thomas, and the County 
Clerk’s office in the Tucker County Courthouse in Parsons.

The revised Tucker County Comprehensive Plan is designed to pro-
vide information and to serve as a resource to plan for the future of 
Tucker County. The Comprehensive Plan is Tucker County’s official 
guide for land use, housing, transportation, economic development, in-
frastructure, public services, connectivity, tourism, and county demo-
graphics. The Plan will serve as the County’s guiding document for 10 
years into the future, protecting and enhancing the unique character of 
our county.


